
Year 3 Learning Letter

Friday 23rd April 2021

We Are Learning About….

• Performance poetry

• Fronted adverbials 

• New spellings to learn

• Fractions 

• Cricket 

We are planning a visit from ‘Portals to the past’ on Wednesday 19th May 

for all of the children in Year 3. We will be inviting the children to dress 

up for the day as a person from the Stone Age, Bronze Age or Iron Age.  A 

letter will go out very soon with all payment details and costume ideas. 

There will be just one visitor and he will teach the children outside on 

the Eco-field and in the Outdoor Classroom. 

• Plants in Science

• History – Life in the Stone Age

• Cave paintings 

• Revisiting Internet Safety 

• Christianity – The Holy Trinity 

• French – Food glorious food!

For your information 

• Homework will start from next week. It will be uploaded onto Teams. It will be set 

on a Thursday from 3pm and it will be due in on a Weds by 23.59! This may involve 

a Word document, activity to be recorded by uploading a photo or a link to one of 

our online software packages such as Education City or Purple Mash. 

• Class Logo Competition – this has been extended by FONDS! Please purchase your entry 

voucher at www.pta-events.co.uk/fonds. All designs can be emailed 

to fonds@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk .We can’t wait to see all the wonderful designs.

• On Tuesdays the children take part in cross country. Children have been asked to come 

in wearing their trainers up until now. From next week they should wear their PE kit on 

Tuesday for cross country and Thursday for PE.

• Children should still complete daily reading, learning times tables and spelling activities 

throughout the summer term. 

The Wonder of Plants! 

We are continuing with our Science topic on Plants. Since returning to school we have been 

looking at how the trees and plants have changed around school. It’s great to be outside! As 

you know, each child took home a seed they had planted before Easter. Thank you to those 

parents and children who have either brought them in for us to see, or emailed us a picture.

We have loaded a new blog post on Purple Mash (In the Sharing Area) and we would 

encourage the children to post a photo, comment or discussion here so that we can see how 

they have got on as a year group. 
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